THE FIFTH DISTRICT BRANCH OF THE MEDICAL SOCIETY OF THE STATE OF NY

27 New Hartford Shopping Center New Hartford NY 13413

E-mail: kdyman@medsocietes.com

Kathleen E. Dyman Executive Vice President

5th District Report to the MSSNY Virtual Council Meeting June 23, 2022

The Fifth District includes Cayuga, Chenango, Herkimer, Jefferson, Lewis, Madison, Oneida, Onondaga, Oswego, and St. Lawrence Counties.

Kathi Dyman passed away on June 2, 2022. She was the Executive Vice President of the Four Counties Management Corporation that managed the medical societies of the six counties of Oneida, Herkimer, Madison, Chenango, Oswego and Cayuga and the Executive Vice President of the Fifth District for many years. Her leadership, mentoring and knowledge of the institutional history of our Fifth District will be sorely missed by all who had the good fortune to work with her.

Services will be on Saturday July 2 at 11 am at the Mary, Mother of Our Savior Church (Our Lady of Lourdes Campus), 2222 Genesee Street, Utica, NY.

Respectfully submitted,

Barry Rabin, MD, MPH, MBA